
Crane, Nancy T 
From: tsmcm [tsmcm@cox.net] 
Sent: 

Subject: CODEX COMMITTEE 

Dear Nancy, 
Please delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft guidelines for vitamin and mineral 
supplements. We, as American citizens, are responsible for truthful and non-misleading information 
regarding Nutrition. My parents are in their late 70's and they are well informed and well read on the 
supplements that they take. The labeling proposal is regressive, misleading and NOT in the best 
interest of the U.S. consumer. Also, item 5.9 is in violation of the DSHEA of 1994. (Dietary 
Supplement Health and Education Act). 
Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. 
Sincerely , 
Susan and Tim McManus 
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